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We hope you have all had a lovely holiday and we are all looking forward to welcoming 

you to the start of a new year at Mablethorpe Primary Academy. 

At the start of the day 

The gates will open every morning at 8:45. Please could all children in years 3 to year 6 

come in the through the front playground. Please could the children in Mrs Horan’s 

class come in through the front playground and they will be let in through Mrs Horan’s 

classroom door.  

Children in Year 1 and in Miss Waring’s class will walk down the lane and will come into 

school through the gates outside the classrooms. 

Reception children will be greeted every morning at the gates near the Reception block. 

Nursery gate will be opened at 9:00 and again at 12:00 and parents to bring your child 

into Nursery. 

At the end of the day 

The gates will be opened at 3:15 and please can Reception parents pick up their children 

from outside their child’s classroom. 

Mrs Clarkson’s class will need to come into Key Stage 1’s playground and make their way 

to the classroom door. 

Mrs Brown’s and Miss Waring’s parents will come in through the gate on the lane 

outside the year 1 /2 classroom and the children will be collected outside of their 

classroom doors. 

Mrs Horan’s class will need to be collected from her classroom on the front playground. 

Years 3 to 6 will need to be collected from the front playground.  

 


